Parliamentary Joint Committee on Native Title and the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Land Fund

OPERATION OF THE NATIVE TITLE ACT

Inquiry Into The Effectiveness Of The National Native Title Tribunal

Submission No:12
Mr David Galvin
General Manager
Indigenous Land Corporation
PO Box 586
CURTIN ACT 2605

26269 2605 ■02 6260 3899
E-mail:



15 October 2002

Ms Maureen Weeks
Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Native Title and
the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Land Fund
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Weeks

In response to your Committee's inquiry into the effectiveness of the National Native Title Tribunal (NNTT), I wish to advise that there is a good working relationship between ILC staff and the NNTT. The NNTT's native title searches and information packages are useful to the ILC.

Yours sincerely

DAVID GALVINGeneral Manager

